TANGLEWOOD RESIDENT ASSOCIATION

BOARD MINUTES: JANUARY 2012
The Tanglewood Resident Association will convene at the Prue Police Substation located on 5020 Prue Road to begin at 7:00 P.M. on Wednesday January 18, 2012 

1. Meeting called to order at: 7:00pm
2. Board members present were:

· Stephen Jarema, President

· Carlos Madero, Vice President

· Rosie Maldonado, Treasure

· Cindy Crownover, Newspaper - absent
· Christina Madero, Secretary

· Bryan Baxter, Board Member
· Helen Valence, Board Member - absent
3. TRA members present: 7
4. President Report:

New Business

· La Petite Academy has offered to host our monthly meeting
Rosie Maldonado will setup the meeting.  The February meeting will be at La Petite.  There will be no fee for the meeting.

· Setting up PayPal account for automatic payment
Rosie Maldonado will gather more information about setting up the PayPal account for membership dues.

· Signs with website account to be posted on entrance sign
Carlos Madero will contact a sign company to get pictures and prices on 4 signs advertising the website at all three entrances.

· Changing meeting to every other month instead of monthly
Steve Jarema stated that in the future if there is no new business he wants to go to bi-monthly meeting.

· Setting up block captain
Steve Jarema wants to set up block captain to promote membership and to be a liaison between member and the board member.  This will be a trial run.

· What changes does the member want to see 
· Need a new stamp due to misspelling of San Antonio 
Carlos Madero will get a price for a new stamp.


· Minutes being posted on website.
Steve Jarema will give Christina Madero access so that the monthly minutes will be posted.

· Article for newsletter
Steve Jarema wants the board members to submit articles for the newsletter.  Also advise members to send him articles and he will submit to Cindy for publication.

· Dave Curtis has three boxes of Christmas decoration for the signs that he want to pass on.  Steve Jarema stated that he will go by and pick them up and destroy them.


· Green recycle bin for biodegradable material was brought up.  The bins are not in our area.


· Rex brought up the water leak at Springtime and Babcock next to the Family Dollar Store.  He has been in contact with SAWS and they are looking into it.  Rex will provide an update at the next meeting.


· IH10 and Dezavala construction was discussed and was told that SIM Capital Improvement received the contract.  We should be able to follow the updates on the city website.


5. Vice President Report
· Discussion on Block Captain Program
6. Treasury Report
· Rosie stated that has of the meeting there were a total of 80 members (44 new members and 36 members that paid from last year)

7. Old Business

· Rex offered to use his water to water the island on Springtime. – did not address at this meeting.
Meeting adjourned at 08:07pm.
Respectfully submitted,
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